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17th June 2024 
 
Greetings from Penang, Malaysia!  
       
President/Secretary General 
Tenpin Bowling Association/Congress/Federation/Academy 
 
 
Dear Sir/Mdm, 
 
Subj.: 50th Penang PESTA International Bowling Championship 2024 

 
 In conjunction with the celebration of PESTA PULAU PINANG 2024 and 
commemorating our 50th Anniversary, Persatuan Tenpin Bowling Pulau Pinang 
(PTBPP), in co-operation with Majlis Sukan Negeri Pulau Pinang (MSNPP) takes 
pride in announcing that PTBPP would be hosting the premier International Bowling 
Championship from 13th – 21st December 2024, venue at MegaMall Bowling Center, 
Prai, Penang. This International Championship is endorsed by Malaysian Tenpin 
Bowling Congress and sanctioned by Asian Bowling Federation. 

 
After successfully staged this prestigious Sports Tourism Championship in 

2023, which attracted more than 500 bowlers (both local and overseas) participation, 
the Organizing Committee anticipates some leading bowlers from the Asia Pacific, 
and Asian countries to participate in this year’s event. 

 
We cherish your participation in the previous years that has helped to make 

our International Championship successful. Similarly, we look forward to our 
partnership in this year’s event so as to renew our acquaintance. 

 
 At this juncture, the President and members of the Executive 

Committee of the Persatuan cordially extend their sincere invitation to you and your 
Association’s bowlers to participate in this championship. 
 
 The Rules & Regulations of the Championship is attached for your reference. 
  
 Our Persatuan looks forward to welcome you and your bowlers at this 
International Championship. 
 
 
 
Yours truly,  
 
 
 
  Cheah Ban Cheng 
     Hon. Secretary 
 
cc: Dato’ Seri Haji Farizan Bin Darus, President-PTBPP 
 Mr. Harry Chai Heng Hua, Director-MSNPP 

 

 
 
 

 


